
Saturday June 6 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
Addition to Debonair Cleaners building: Representatives of Debonair Cleaners will 
discuss the addition they propose to build in the rear of the building at a meeting on 
Wednesday, June 10 at 7:45 pm at the Stanford building (2661 Connecticut Ave).  The 
architects' drawings are on our web site.  ANC 3C is expected to review the Historic 
Preservation Review Board application for this project at its Monday, June 15 meeting 
(7:30 pm at the police station). 
 
Y’all come to the WPCA Summer Solstice Picnic Saturday, June 20 from 4 to 8 pm in 
the park next to the Woodley playground (across from the 2900 block of Cortland 
Place).  RSVP’s requested (so we know how much food and drink to get).  If you would 
like to help with the picnic – organizing, setting up, grilling, helping with the food or the 
kids, etc. -- please let Tamora Ilasat know. 
 
The National Zoo’s annual community meeting is on Wednesday, June 10 from 7 to 
8:30 pm in Zoo's Visitor Center auditorium (near the Connecticut Ave. entrance).  Meet 
the Zoo's acting director and hear updates on current and future projects.  Any 
questions: call 202-633-3055 or zoopublicaffairs@si.edu. 
 
Crime & Punishment: The National Museum of Crime and Punishment is offering a 
coupon for $2 per person off admission to the Penn Quarter museum. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month; 
however, the next meeting will be at 7:30 pm on Wednesday July 15 at Stanford 
(Connecticut Ave & Woodley Rd).  A draft agenda should be posted on the website a 
few days before the meeting.  All are welcome. 
 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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